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MEMO 

 
TO:  County Commission  
 
FROM:  Robert W. Wilson 
 
Date:  January 30, 2024 
 
Subject: County/RRRDC Objection to Pending Microwave Coordination Application   
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Brian Zastoupil with Red River Regional Dispatch Center (RRRDC) reached out to me recently about a 
proposed microwave project, unrelated to RRRDC, that if completed as designed could impact 9-1-1 
communications signals. 
 
The project Mr. Zastoupil contacted me about is in the planning and public comment phase, and Brian 
asked me to co-sign a letter objecting to the proposed project as designed. This is unlike any request I 
have seen in my time with Cass County. A response was required by January 30, 2024.   
 
I checked with Chair Peterson and we agreed that I would sign and submit the letter as requested and 
present this as a Consent agenda item for Commission awareness. 
 
I have attached the letter and supporting documentation provided by Mr. Zastoupil.  
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: Retroactively authorize County Administrator and Radio Systems Coordinator 
to send a letter of objection to Intelpath.  
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